
 

 

Date: June 9, 2023 

Dear Parents,  

 

I hope this message finds you well. As we near the end of a productive academic year, we 

have been proud to see the progress made by all our students and want to ensure that they 

continue to receive the best possible education. We would like to request your continued 

support as we strive to maintain this momentum. 

 

CAIE exams 
 

We would like to express our deepest gratitude for your unwavering support during the CAIE 

examinations. Your cooperation and support have been invaluable in achieving a smooth and 

successful completion of this important phase in our students’ academic journey.  

 

Graduation events 
 

As the school is gearing up for the upcoming week’s graduation events, we are excited to 

celebrate these momentous occasions with our graduating students, FS, IGCSE and Sixth 

Form. We anticipate your presence to make this event a rewarding one. 

 

FS intervention  
 

We are pleased to inform you that our school has successfully implemented an early 

intervention programme for incoming FS students, which includes virtual lessons. We will soon 

organise a focused orientation session for the parents of FS students moving to Year 1 to 

address the transition needs measuring their readiness towards the next phase of their 

learning. We would like to remind parents that their active involvement in this journey is crucial 

for their child’s academic progress. 

 

In-house internship 
 

We would like to inform you about the work experience provision our post-16 programme 

offers, which was designed to equip our senior students to emerge as well-rounded individuals, 

unleashing their potential. We are committed to providing experiential learning that prepares 

our students for a successful future. 

 

Hot Weather Policy 
 



 

 

We would like to remind you that as the temperature rises, our school’s Hot Weather Policy 

ensures that all Physical Education activities follow the Heat Index guidelines provided by our 

medical team to cater the well-being of our students. Our Health & Safety team ensures that 

our students are safe during the hot weather. 
 
 

Activities Next Week   
 

 
 

Have a restful weekend! 

 
 

 

 


